June 5th, 1941

nrt John Lis Griffith Jru
The Athletic Journal

6868 Glenwood Avenue
Chicago, Il1,

Dear Mr. Griffith:

This will wmcknowledge receipt of your
letter of June 3rd, in which you inclose check

for the sum of fifteen dollars, same being i‘or
article in your Karch issue.

1 wish to thank you wvery much for
this remittance.,

Sincerely,

- Director of Physical Education

and Recreation-Varsity Basketball
-and Baseball Coach.




